
       

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Long Sutton Primary School 

Dick Turpin Way, Long Sutton. Spalding Lincs. PE12 9EP 
Telephone 01406 363381 

E-mail enquiries@ls.keystonemat.org 
Web site www.longsutton.lincs.sch.uk  

  Headteacher: Miss Gray 

 
 
7th October 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
As a school we are fortunate to have links with Sarah Day and her colleagues who run amazing Caveman 
experience day experiences. They are experts on pre-history and share their knowledge in a child friendly, 
accessible way that complements the children’s learning in school and brings it to life. 
 
Year 3 will be taking part in the experience on Monday 7th and Tuesday 8th November 2022.  This will include 
learning about the Stone Age in detail, and then moving onto the Bronze and Iron Age, which is a fantastic 
way for children to experience history and develop a better understanding of the chronology of the past.  The 
children get to see and listen first hand to how people in the Stone Age lived and hunted for their food and 
how this changed over time.   
 
As part of the experience the yurt is pitched in the school grounds and the team bring with them a range of 
resources and activities for the children to be immersed in.  As the visit is coming to us, we will be able to 
enjoy a full day of history and make lasting, memorable links to the past.  The school will be part funding this 
activity and we are asking for voluntary contributions of £20 per child to cover the remainder of the cost.  If 
you have any questions regarding payment, please contact the school office.  If enough voluntary parental 
contributions are not given the event will have to be cancelled.  Payment can be made as usual through 
ParentPay.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr Whitehead & Miss Nichols Year 3  
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